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12 December 2011

CHESO94EIA
Mr. John Rooney

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racine

City Hall Room 304

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Ref: Gaslight Drive Right-of-Way - Monitoring Well Installation
North and East of 233 Lake Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin

Dear Mr. Rooney:

The purpose of this letter is to request City of Racine Department of Public Works approval for the
installation of groundwater monitoring wells within the Gaslight Drive right-of-way (ROW) for
environmental exploration purposes. This letter has been prepared by Geosyntec Consultants
(Geosyntec) on behalf of We Energies.

Two monitoring wells are planned to be installed in the unpaved grass-covered median of the
Gaslight Drive ROV/ north of 233 Lake Avenue and in the unpaved grass covered area just
southwest of the Gaslight Drive and Gaslight Circle intersection (northwest of the parking garage)
during the week of l9 December 201 I . The monitoring well locations have been cleared by Diggers
Hotline. The approximate monitoring well locations are depicted on the attached aerial photograph.
The monitoring wells will be 2-inchdiameter and will be completed with a flush mount cover. No
saw-cutting or removal of pavement or curb and gutter will occur during this work.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

tt- 130\
t¡,|67 N222 Evergreen Boulevard

Suite I 13

Cedarburg, WI 53012

PH262.377.9828
F¡.X262.377.9848

rvww.gcosynlec.c0n]

Jeremiah Johnson, P.G.

Geologist

cc: Frank Dombrowski, We Energies
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O PLANNED MONITOR¡NG WELL LOCATION
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